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Lisa Frasier is a dedicated parent and volunteer at Garibaldi Grade School.  Lisa currently has two 

daughters attending Garibaldi Grade School and is often at school willing to help out in a classroom or 

with any extra duty that we may need done.  

One teacher noted Lisa volunteers 3 hours on average each week in his classroom and treats all students 

with respect, even when they are being difficult. 

Another teacher said, “Lisa went out of her way to purchase materials for the science fair project boards 

to ensure that all students had everything they needed for their project.” 

Lisa not only volunteers her time in the classroom but is an active parent participant on our Garibaldi 

Grade School’s Site Council.  Her input is greatly appreciated by the team and she is a key player in our 

conversations.  We are very fortunate to have Lisa at our school and the kids love seeing her there! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


